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This would significantly impede the ability of many Oregonians to vote. People who 

do not live near a voting station would have to take time off work which is not an 

option for many. Being able to make your voice heard by voting is the most crucial 

part of our democracy and therefore anything that prevents citizens from being able 

to vote is not acceptable. 


